Inclusion Alliance Board Report
For April 8 Board Meeting

We created a subcommittee to plan the two Equity Committee meetings for 2025
that will exclude board members and superintendent as per Senate Bill 732. They
will report back to the Inclusion Alliance at our September 2024 meeting.

We are seeking student members to our committee.

We watched the Academy Award winning short documentary entitled “The Last
Repair Shop” It speaks to equity, diversity, and inclusion and is highly
recommended. It can be found on YouTube.

Marisa will give a report to the board on her experience at the NKN Health Fair.

Respectfully submitted by:

Michele Aeder



